
Hi Kids,
	 The teachers, staff and I miss you all very much! Since we 
have missed you all so much we would love for you to sing along 
to the Tom Thumb Song!

A huge thank you to my brother, Alphonso Montibello for 
creating the Tom Thumb Preschool Website. Al collaborated 
with John Marvin (the owner of Pronto Printer) and his associate 
Keeara Jones. These activities, coloring sheets and music 
reporductions would not be possible without the extraordinary 
cooperation and patience shown to me. They have all helped me 
make my dreams for children come true. 

	 ~Please stay well, there will be more to follow

									         ~ Mrs. Brophy


